
  
 

 
 

 
April 8, 2020 
 
To Our Patients, 
 
Vancouver Eye Care continues to closely monitor the health and policy updates 
regarding the spread of COVID-19 to ensure the safety of our patients and our staff. 
 
We are currently seeing patients at our 3200 Main Street location for urgent and 
emergent appointments. Our hours of operation are Monday thru Friday 8:00am to 
4:00pm, but can vary dependent on need. Please call our office ahead of time to 
make sure we are open. In addition, we continue to provide after-hours physician 
consulting by calling our main line at (360) 696-4691. 
 

TELEMEDICINE NOW AVAILABLE 
Please call our office to confirm if your situation  

allows telemed versus an in-office visit. 
 

Vancouver Eye Care is restricting clinic areas for patients only, and asking any accompanying 
visitors to wait outside the office. All patients are being screened upon arrival with a 
questionnaire and temperature check. 
 
We have increased the distance between seats in the waiting rooms to minimize the 
contact between patients.  
 
We have reduced the frequency of appointment slots, so that there will be fewer patients 
present at any particular time. 
 
Patients who feel ill, or have symptoms or fever, are being asked to reschedule after they 
have recovered and are no longer potentially contagious. 
 
Vancouver Eye Care is committed to providing continued eye care in our community and 
thank you for your ongoing confidence in our practice. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vancouver Eye Care Physicians 
 
 
 


